











The proposed Public Spaces
Protection Order will restrict the
soliciting of services at ilfracombe
Harbour by word of mouth,
handing out feaflets or other
means, unless under the express
tetms of a licence or the written
permission of the Harbour
Master. Do you agree with the
proposed Order?

If Yes, please tell us why you think an order is necessary or would
be of benefit.

If No, please teil us why you think we should not
introduce a three year Public Spaces Protection Order.

By restricting the handing out of leafiets etc to bona fide licensed
operators it may reduce the amount of leaflets handed out which

frequently are just a nuisance to tourists and eventually just become
maore litter.

By only allowing the sale of services by registered sellers it will
safeguard the general pubtic from illicit pedd!ers, Additionally, if
there are a number of people trying to tout for business it could lead
to disorder between the sellers if not regulated in someway.

There is enough publicity ail over town about these trips Everyone
who comes to {lifracombe visits the harbour so can see the trips on
offer .

By enforcing it only Bona Fide licenced traders would be allowed to
promote their businesses and it would potentially restrict the
number of people handing out leaflets which frequently just become
litter.




To avoid touting for trade becoming intrusive for both tourists and
residents in the summer months. However, | don't see why all of the
pleasure boat operators should not be able to gain permission from
the harbour master ta advertise their trips, so long as it is in a limited
area - it's really important for them to be able to capitalise on the
numbers of people in the area during this short period of time. |
don't think people should be advertising/handing out leaflets etc
along the quay where it is disruptive in an area which can already be

n quite chaotic due to traffic.
Local traders need to be able to attract potential custom
Y to ensure the survival and viability of the harbour
I agree there should be a standardisation but there needs to be clear
guidance on cost and keeping to a minimum if competition is
¥ excluded.
People on holiday don't want to be pressured to take trips,there is
n plenty of advertising to allow people to choose.
There is too much control at a central level in this country
and it has not been in the peoples best interest. Let
encourage enterprise and spontinatety .often people only
decide to have an excursion as a result of a leaflet or
talking to someone on the harbour. | would also like to
say we need more public loos in the town, we have lost 5
different areas where loos used to be charge 20p and
¥y have somewhere for people to go.
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